
CLEMSON PRESBYTERIAN STUDENT ASSOCIATION
&

FORT HILL PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH (PCUSA)

THE CLEMSON PRESBYTERIAN STUDENT ASSOCIATION is a community of faith which seeks 
to create relationships with all people who enter our doors. The goal of our ministry is to be a 
home for any student regardless of sexual orientation, race, economic status, ability or background. 
Our ministry is based out of the PSA Student Center at 401 College Avenue (in front of Fort Hill 
Presbyterian Church). All are welcome to come worship, study, and have fun with us!

FORT HILL PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 
is a community of disciples of Jesus 
Christ who share God’s love with our 
community and with God’s world. 
Established in 1895, one of Fort Hill’s 
central goals was to serve the cadets and 
faculty of Clemson Agricultural College 
(which became Clemson A&M College 
and Clemson University). Over 125 
years later, our college town ties are still 
a focus as we serve Clemson University 
and the broader community.

CLEMSON IS LOCATED in the northwest corner of the state of South Carolina, midway between 
Atlanta and Charlotte and thirty minutes from Greenville. With the Blue Ridge Mountains and three 
lakes in our backyard and the coast less than four hours away, opportunities to explore and enjoy 
creation are endless. Modern and thriving, Clemson is a college town with the charm of a historic 
southern village.

A Closer Look...



CLEMSON PSA PROGRAMS AND MINISTRY

PSA MEETS WEEKLY at the PSA Student Center for dinner, fellowship, sharing and a program. These 
programs may include a speaker or a mission project or a time of getting to know each other. We also 
gather weekly for a Bible Study. These gatherings always have plenty of laughter, excitement, and good 
discussion. We are willing to take on hard topics with openness while realizing that not every question 
in faith can be answered. 

SPECIAL EVENTS INCLUDE 
a fall retreat at Montreat, 
participation in the Montreat 
College Conference (January), 
a spring-break mission trip 
and an end of the school 
year beach week in addition 
to leading worship at Fort 
Hill in the spring. Students 
are encouraged to become 
involved in the many 
ministries of Fort Hill.

PSA IS ACTIVE IN THE COMMUNITY through its participation in Fort Hill’s Trunk or Treat, Habitat 
for Humanity, Clemson Community Care, Helping Hands and other volunteer groups. We enjoy being 
part of the intramural program at Clemson (as the Fighting Llamas)

OVER THE YEARS, PSA HAS BEEN FUNDED through 
the generous giving of churches alongside the support 
of the Foothills Presbytery and Fort Hill Presbyterian 
Church. However, with recent financial changes, our 
funding model has changed. Over the past three years, 
Fort Hill has been taking part in a capital campaign to 
address this “Crucial Calling” in ministry. We are so 
excited to announce that we have raised more than 1.3 
million dollars in order to support and sustain campus 
ministry at Clemson.


